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      NEWSLETTER               

20.3.24 

 

21.3.24 

 

28.4.24 

 

20.6.24 

 

8.30-9.30 

 

2.45—4.00pm 

 

8.00am 

 

2.00pm 

SEND Coffee Morning 

 

Big Spring Clean—

Family Litter Pick 

Easter Walking Bus 

 

Summer Fair—

Wellbeing Event 

I was very lucky to be able to attend the Music For Youth Fes-
tival at Don Valley High School on Saturday, accompanying our 
choir members. They performed a selection of songs beauti-
fully and were an absolute pleasure to accompany. Well done 
to all the children involved. 

A special thank you to Mrs Mathers who leads the choir at 
Lakeside. We appreciate how much time and energy goes into 
rehearsing and preparing for such events and without the sup-
port of Mrs Mathers and other staff members we would be 
unable to take part.  

This week has been a week of Mock SATS assessments in Year 
Six. The children have shown great resilience in their approach 
to the tests and we are sure they will achieve great things in 
May.  

We hope you have a peaceful weekend and look forward to 
the Spring events planned over the next few weeks.  

 

Mr Bullock 

Every week we host… 

 Adult learning Maths & English 

 ESOL 

 BOSS Nurturing Programme 

 Community Yoga 

 

Next week we will also host… 

 Inner Sunshine—Welcome Space 
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       ATTENDANCE 
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   REMINDERS 

 

100% 

98% 

96% 

95% 

94% 

90% 

80% 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red       

Green       

Blue  
Jacket Potato with 
Tuna 

Tuna Sandwich  
Jacket Potato 
with Cheese 

Tuna Sandwich  
Jacket Potato 
with Cheese & 
Beans 

Bread Available Daily - Fruit Available Everyday 

   Safeguarding Spotlight 

Online games can be a great way for children 
and young people to keep busy and stay in 
touch with friends and family, but it’s im-
portant that they play safely. Things to con-
sider if your child games online: 

 age ratings of games they play 

 messaging and contact functions on the 

games 

 in-game purchases 

 trolling, griefing and scams 

 how to report problems 

 where they can get further support. 

 

 

 

 

For more advice please see; 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/online-

games/ 

   BRILLIANT BIRDS 

School Council News 

 

Don’t forget to join us on Thursday 

21st March 2.45-4.00pm for our Com-

munity Litter Pick.  

Class   

Year 1 Duck  

Year 1 Swan  

Year 2 Cormorant  

Year 2 Kingfisher  

Year 3 Mallard  

Year 3 Sandpiper  

Year 4 Avocet  

Year 4 Teal  

Year 5 Coot  

Year 5 Heron  

Year 6 Crake   

Year 6 Moorhen  

Class % Champion 

Nursery Goslings   

Reception Cygnets   

Reception Ducklings   

The Nest   

Year 1 Duck   

Year 1 Swan   

Year 2 Cormorant   

Year 2 Kingfisher   

Year 3 Mallard   

Year 3 Sandpiper   

Year 4 Avocet   

Year 4 Teal   

Year 5 Coot   

Year 5 Heron   

Year 6 Crake    

Year 6 Moorhen    

Whole School  - 
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School Streets        

As you will be aware, Lakeside Primary School 
is participating in a School Street project, 
where access to the road outside the school is 
restricted during school drop-off and pick-up 
times. School Streets aim to reduce traffic 
congestion outside the school, reducing air 
pollution and creating a safer environment for 
walking, cycling and scooting to school. 
  
Now that the School Street at Lakeside Prima-
ry has been in place for some time, City of 
Doncaster Council would like to gather your 
feedback and understand your views. 
  
We would be grateful of you could please 

take a few moments to complete this short 

survey: https://forms.office.com/e/

D8Z47BQjHV .  Using the link or the QR code 

bleow.  

The survey is open until Friday 22nd March 

2024. 
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  Out of School  

Achievements 

 

     World Book Day 
Well done to our World Book Day Competition winners. We had some 
amazing entries making the competition difficult to judge. We appreciate 
the efforts of every child who took the time to complete and entry and look 
forward to giving out more prizes for the upcoming Easter competitions; 

FS2—Hajar & Teo   Y1—Gracie-Rae & Ismail   

Y2—Mya  & Jenson                     Y3—Noah & Darian  

Y4—Perri, Teigan & Aminah  Y5—Simra, Daniel & Elsa 

Y6—Rose, Rital, Sienna & Daniel 

Dominick is attending All Stars 

Taekwondo club since January 2023.  He 

is working hard and has made great pro-

gress. Well done Dominick.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

David has been working hard at swim-

ming lessons and has just received a cer-

tificate for his efforts. Well done David! 

Draw-Along    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children loved taking part in the 

draw-along last week for World Book 

Day. It was great to see so many chil-

dren concentrating on the instructions 

and getting creative with their charac-
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